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From: Miller, Sandra
To: Announcement-UNV; 
Subject: Blackboard Institute May 17th & 19th
Date: Tuesday, May 04, 2010 5:29:04 PM


 
Hi Everyone,


It's that time again!
 
Instruction and Research Technology will be holding another Blackboard Institute 
this May 17th & 19th from 8am to 3:30pm. Instruction and Research Technology 
(IRT) at William Paterson University offers a Blackboard Institute three times per 
year during the Summer, Winter, and Spring semester breaks. It is an intensive two-
day workshop complete with food, scintillating company, and challenging 
coursework for all those who have ever or would ever like to create a 
supplemental, blended or online course. 
 
This is a hands-on immersion workshop in which we exchange information and 
ideas on Blackboard course design; use the Internet for instructional purposes; 
incorporate electronic presentations; create original and scanned images as well as 
digital photographs; learn to understand copyright and fair use policies, and how 
to maintain electronic instructional materials.
 
We ask you to bring with you your curriculum materials including, but not limited 
to, lecture notes, presentations, course outlines, handouts and worksheets in any 
format, but preferably digital. 
 
All participants are expected to take advantage of all the opportunities the 
workshop presents. You personally participate in individual and group assignments 
employing different formats with other faculty of varying levels of experience 
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using Blackboard in their coursework. These formats include electronic documents, 
small group discussion and electronic discussion forum postings. 
 
With WPUNJ's IRT staff members, you and your Blackboard Institute cohort storm 
the heights of Blackboard and create wonderful online learning communities for 
our students and ourselves.
 
The agenda and registration is at:
http://www.wpunj.edu/irt/bbinst.htm
Please sign up now! Call Denise Giummarra at ext. 2659 or email her at 
giummarrad@wpunj.edu.
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